
For the April Newsletter

MEN’S GOLF LEAGUE
The 2024 league schedule of matches and the starting handicap statistics are 
posted on the club website.  We have 8 teams and 69 players in the league (5 
more than last year).  The entry fee for each league member is $50.00. Pay this 
fee to your team captain, who will turn it in to the league secretary, Buddy 
Cash.

Our Club Project Committee will be Fred Foltz, Bryan Cortner and Bruce 
McCalister.  They are charged with accepting suggestions from Men’s Golf 
League members on how to spend our club project money to benefit the club.  
They will present the best suggestions to our members at the Awards Banquet 
for a vote on determining how the money will be spent.  If you have a 
suggestion, it should be submitted it to one of these committee members.

The Hole-In-One Contest rules are posted on the Club website.  A player cannot 
win this contest before paying his registration entry / update fee.  The current 
cash prize is $2,271.00.

The first league match is Thursday, May 2.  Be on the practice green at 5:00 
p.m.  Tee off at 5:30 p.m.  Don’t be late.  If a foursome is incomplete and a 
team is waiting on a player, then someone should wait at the practice green for 
that player and the foursome should not tee off before 5:30 p.m.

After play is finished, go inside to the bar, have a drink, and enjoy the fellowship 
while tallying up the scorecards.

Buddy Cash
Men’s Golf League Secretary
270-625-4500
buddycash@mchsi.com
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